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Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

  

As you will be aware, children in Year 6 are required to take Standard Attainment 

Tests (SATs) in English and Maths in May this year. In the classroom, we have already 

started to talk to the children about this and building in practise to their lessons in 

engaging ways.  

 

In light of this, we would like to invite parents to a short meeting to talk to you in 

more detail about the SATs. These meetings will take place on Tuesday 1st February 

9.00am and 6:00pm. Please attend the time that best suits you.   

 

During this meeting, we will discuss the test timetable, the format and content of the 

test papers as well as provide you with tips on how to best support your child with 

their learning. Of course, we would be happy to answer any questions you might 

have too.  

 

We would also like to give you the chance to order some revision books for your 

child. Please see the attached order form with the most effective CGP revision 

book bundles for you to order. As you can see, we get a special school price which 

makes these cheaper for you.  

 

If you would like to order any of these books, please fill in the attached order form 

and return it to the office by Friday 4th February. We will then get these ordered for 

you.  

 

We hope that many of you will be able to attend the meetings and thank you for 

your on-going support.  

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Smith, Year 6.  

 

 


